
 
April 26, 2005 
 

Certification and Engineering Bureau 
Industry Canada 
3701 Carling Avenue, Bldg. 94 
Ottawa, Ontario K2H 8S2 
Canada 
 
RE: Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: K6620101X60 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for permanent confidentiality. We have requested the 
following documents to be submitted with this application be withheld from public review.  
 
Internal Photograph 
 
These materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to 
the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the applicant and 
provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
Should you please feel free to contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Vertex Standard Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Mr. Moto Kurihara 
Group Leader of Engineering Division 


